Attention 2022-2023  6th Graders
Do you want to be a …
Groveland Ambassador
[image: Related image][image: Image result for purple paw print clip art]and/or part of the 
Safety Patrol?
	
We are looking for students who exemplify the four themes of Groveland Elementary School: Respect, Responsibility, Cooperation, and Sportsmanship. Students should be role models to their peers and younger students. It can be difficult at times to do the right thing, but as an Ambassador or a Safety, it is expected that you will be the example of making good choices for all other students. Groveland Ambassador

· Acquaint Kindergarten and new Groveland families to our school during the summer.
· Tour guide for new students and special visitors throughout the school year. 
· Model appropriate behavior at school-wide events (ex. Great Grizzly Assemblies).
· Serve as hosts/hostesses during major evening events (ex. Celebration of the Arts, Back to School Night)

Safety Patrol

· Support the adults in the building or on the school bus to promote safety of all students.
· Remind peers and younger students of expected behaviors (ex. Walking in the hallway, following the Great Grizzly themes).
· Provide assistance to younger students if necessary (ex. Help with carrying items, tying shoes, etc.)
· Share safety messages with school via morning announcements or classroom visits. 


If you would like to be considered for the Safety Patrol or an Ambassador, the following will need to be submitted to Thursday, April 28th .  No late applications will be accepted! 
· A one-page essay describing your qualifications for being a safety. Please include examples of how you are a role model for other students. (submit to Mr. Alderfer @ malderfe@cbsd.org )  
· Complete the application/parent permission form. (submit to Mr. Alderfer @ malderfe@cbsd.org )
· A recommendation form from a teacher – this can be any teacher at Groveland. (the recommending teacher will submit to Mrs. Moyer @ jmoyer@cbsd.org )

You may apply for both positions. Please be aware that not everyone will be able to be selected for a position – your application does not guarantee selection!

If you are selected for either position, you MUST be available for the following events during the summer: 
Orientation/Training 					New Family Ice Cream Social 

[bookmark: _Hlk4423069]Once all applications have been received and reviewed, short interviews will be conducted by the selection team. If you have any questions about this process, please see Mrs. Hasson, Mrs. Moyer, or Mr. Alderfer. 
Application forms can be found on Mr. Alderfer’s website & all teachers have a copy of the recommendation form.
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